
From: John Leber [mailto:john@swansonbark.com]  
Sent: Saturday, November 28, 2009 5:41 PM 
To: UTC DL Records Center 
Subject: Sausage 
 
Thanks for sending me the opportunity to comment on the latest UTC draft (WAC 480-70). 
We will never all agree but, like making sausage, we do the best we can with what we have to work with. 
You listened and we appreciate that. 
I’m OK with your draft. 
 
John Leber 
President 
Swanson Bark & Wood Products, Inc. 
240 Tennant Way 
Longview, WA  98632 
360-414-9663 
 
 


